
 

 

 

 
           Notice to Competitors 

Saturday 15 February  
Bluebird State Championships 

                    
The race committee have made the decision to postpone the two 
windward leeward races for Saturday, 15/2/2025, for the Bluebird State 
Championships 2025. 

 
 
Rationale:  

 
 A strong wind warning will be current for Port Phillip. 
 Wind strength in Williamston is predicted to be 22 knots with 30 

knot gusts at 1100 on Saturday 15 February. 
 Sea state is predicted to be in the order of 1.1 to 1.3 m. 
 Wind strength and sea-state is expected to increase during the day. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Owen Church 
Sailing Administrator 
14 February 2025 
1830hrs 
 
 


